
MTS Customer Support - ref # 4149831
1-800-749-3813 | myteamshop@bsnsports.com

Team Coordinator Dave Cleveland dave.cleveland@simpson.edu

Access Code

www.bsnteamsports.com

   Order 10/1 to 10/15

No orders will be accepted after the deadline.

    

 
    

PAGE 1 OF 3
UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
OCTOBER

15
SIMPSON COLLEGE

STORM TRACK APPAREL 2018

$12.00 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt

$19.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Phenom
SS T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Phenom
LS T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$19.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
PHENOM LS T-
SHIRT
Available in 1 other
color.

$40.00 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.00 BSN SPORTS
Men's Recruit
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$30.00 BSN SPORTS
Velocity 1/4 Zip
Pullover
Available in 1 other
color.

$30.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover
Available in 1 other
color.

$25.00 Nike Women's
Legend Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

 

TrackSC
Click Here To

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/v3/shop/team_shop/TrackSC?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link
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$29.00 Nike Women's
Legend Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$25.00 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$29.00 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$40.00 Nike Club Fleece
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$38.50 Nike Club Fleece
Crew Sweatshirt

$40.00 Nike Club Fleece
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$33.00 Nike Fly Athletic
2-Pocket Shorts
Available in 1 other
color.

$30.00 Nike Women's
Dry Tempo Short
Available in 1 other
color.

$24.00 BSN SPORTS
Agility 2 Pocket
Short
Available in 2 other
colors.

$58.00 Nike Therma RPL
Half-Zip Top
Available in 1 other
color.
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$49.00 Nike Therma
Long Sleeve 1/4
Zip
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.00 Nike Academy
Team Backpack
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